100 Executive Drive
Marion, Ohio 43302

March 19, 2004

Ms. Renee J. Jenkins

Public Utilities Commission of Chio
Chief of Docketing

180 East Broad Street

Columbus, OH 43215-3793

RE: PUCO Case No. 04-12-TP-ATA

Dear Ms. Jenkins:

This letter is to be docketed in the above referenced case to make a clarification
to the filing. The current Verizon tariff PUCO No. 7 Section 10 Sheet 1 identified
call forwarding incorrectly as flexible call forwarding. The new tariff page
submitted in this filing correctly lists the feature as call forwarding. There is no
change in the functions of the feature, just a textual correction.

Sincerely,

Cansamdre Cale

Cassandra Cole
Manager
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c: Mr. Doug Wile, PUCO
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